Appendix I

Planning Application No. A/NE-KTS/478

Defer Letter

Dear Town Planning Board Secretariat :

This letter is to superseded my 2 letters dated 29-08-2019 to the Town Planning Board.

In order to have sufficient time for prepare further information to relevant

departments, | hereby request to defer the application for two calendar months. Thanks.

Regards.

Agent of the applicants : Ng Wai Chun.
30-08-2019.



